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Hawthorn Cottage, Raw, Whitby, yo22 4pp

Date: 23 April 2018 21:46:18

Re : Planning application NYM/2018/0177/FL
To whom it may concern.

W e are writing to you concerning the proposed development on land adjacent to
The Quarterdeck at Robin Hoods Bay. We feel that this proposed building would be totally out of character
with existing older buildings in this quaint olde worlde location in which we live. This has no comparison to the
original temporary little hut that was placed there seasonally till the 1950s

After speaking to some of the business owners in Robin Hoods bay it appears that in order to gain their approval
the applicant has miss-led most people with his intentions for the site stating that it was to sell hot drinks which
is a lot different story to what he actually intends to do with hot food etc. We feel that already in this area
there are plenty of businesses selling both hot and cold food which are housed in original buildings, mainly ran
by local people. This application would appear to be made by a commercial property developer just out to make
a quick buck.. There are already problems with overflowing

litter bins in this area which cannot cope with things as they are, another place selling take away food will only
add to the problem of local pollution attracting more seagulls and more mess in general.

Colin and Wendy Hogarth.
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